INDIANA UNIVERSITY

BRAIN INJURY
SUPPORT
GROUP

MONDAY, JULY 6 2020

Topic: Living with a Brain Injury during COVID-19
For the first time ever, IU Brain Injury Support Group will be held
entirely online via Zoom. We will facilitate a virtual discussion
surrounding wellbeing tools for the new normal during COVID-19.
Following an overall check-in of the group, we will provide tips
about how to put the 'social’ in social distancing and help reduce
isolation anxiety. We look forward to seeing you all virtually.

Reminders:

e Group discussion will take place from 5:30pm to 6:30pm

¢ A Zoom account is not necessary to join the meeting

EMAIL: rebeberleindiana.edu with any questions!



